
Drinking Water Source Protection Committee
Approved Minutes of Meeting 08/03/09

Members present:  Dave Shinnlinger,  Chairman; Bob Reagan, Selectman; John
Bergeron, Secretary.

Members of the public present: Alice and Bruce Sunnerberg representing the Mt.
Cardigan Snowmobile Club

Meeting called to order at 7:10 PM by chairman Shinnlinger at the town offices.

Discussion began with the Sunnerbergs concerning winter activities in the reservoir area.
Bruce Sunnerberg is the Mt. Cardigan Snowmobile Club  president and is very willing
and interested in educating snowmobile riders about the no trespassing rules in the
reservoir.  John will forward some maps to them and they will post one on their website.
http://www.mtcardigansnowmobileclub.com  They will also submit a notice to be
published in the Sno-Traveler magazine to reach additional riders.  Educating the riders
seemed to be the preferred approach.

Some “no snowmobile” signs should be posted at the land boundaries of the reservoir.

Additional year round protection for the reservoir was discussed, including Marine Patrol
activities and all season buoys.

Crescent Campsites did not attend as planned.

Bob reported that brush had been cleared from the roadside water protection signs.

There was discussion of the upcoming lake meeting at Cardigan Mountain School 8/6/09.

John reported the latest sampling results and the plans to use Colby-Sawyer and DES labs
for August testing, as PSU CFE lab was still not staffed.

Minutes of the prior meeting were read and approved.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM

Respectively submitted,

John Bergeron


